
 

 

 

Ready, set and eager to go! 

Demonstrating a little humor and a lot of excitement about returning to a new normal, the Bensheim  team 

produced a funny video from the home office. The video was posted across the Company's social media 

channels last week. The team hopes to bring a little smile to the faces of customers. 

 

The video features employees standing in the starting blocks in their home office eagerly preparing for their 

next practice visit or other service activities for customers. The legendary Dentsply Sirona sneaker, which 

our customers already recognize as a staple of the Dentsply Sirona 2019 IDS team, plays the central role 

here. 

 

Click here to watch the video, which you are welcome to re-post on your social media accounts: 

https://youtu.be/5A0J1cjT9SA 

 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/5A0J1cjT9SA

